
Year 7 team 2020/2021 

This is a list of some staff who you will meet whilst you are in year 7. Due to not being able to run transition days 

where you would have normally have met them, we hope this will help you familiarise yourself before you start. We 

are all looking forward to meeting you. 

Assistant Head Teacher of KS3 

Mrs Swinburn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Pastoral support 

Miss Palmer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Form Tutors 2020/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello I am Mrs Swinburn Assistant Head Teacher of KS3 and 

teacher of Design and Technology. I have worked at Marshland 

now for 18 years and enjoy working in a lovely friendly school. 

In my spare time I like to read and travel although most of my 

time is taken up with looking after my 8-year-old daughter! 

I look forward to supporting you all on your Marshland 

education journey. 

Hello my name is Miss Palmer and I will be your Year 7 

pastoral Manager in September. I have worked at 

Marshland for 13 years. My main job is to make sure you 

are safe and happy in school. I will always be available to 

help and support you whilst you are at Marshland. In my 

spare time I enjoy reading and socialising with my family 

and friends. I look forward to meeting you soon 

 

Hello I am Mr Moore, teacher and Head of Geography. This is my fifth year at 

Marshland, before that I worked at TCA for nine years. I was born and bred in 

this area, and even went to Marshland as a kid. I still live near Wisbech, so I am 

very much a local. I played football and cricket in my younger days and still like 

to keep fit by running and cycling. I love spending time with my family whether it 

be days out or holidays, as long as it's somewhere 'geographical'. At home I like 

to chill out by reading, watching films and listening to podcasts. Looking forward 

to seeing you. 

 

 
Mr Moore 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello I am Mr Cook. I am a Mathematics Teacher who has also taught Statistics, 

Business Studies and ICT.  I have recently re-joined Marshland High School, but I 

am not a stranger to the school having worked here for a total of 11 years 

through my teaching career. In my spare time I like travelling, cycling and 

reading. 

 

Mr Cook 

Hey, I am Mr Swinburn and I am head of PE as well as your new form tutor.  I 
have been at Marshland now for 23 years, so you could say I know the school 
inside and out.  I am a former international England Hockey player who was in 
the initial squad for the GB team at the Barcelona Olympics.  I was also a 
nationally ranked athlete (100m).  In my spare time you could find me coaching 
in Kings Lynn at Pelicans Hockey Club during the evenings, as well as doing many 
clubs for all our pupils to enjoy.  
I am here for you, so please use me to talk to, bounce ideas off and together we 
will forge forwards. 
 

 
Mr Swinburn 

Hello, I'm Miss Dye, Head of Humanities and History teacher.  I have worked at 

Marshland for 10 years now but never had the pleasure of having a year 7 

form.  I'm really looking forward to showing you all around. I live in King's Lynn 

and have 2 young children who keep me busy.  In my spare time I enjoy long 

walks, reading and days out, often somewhere historical. 

 

Miss Dye 

Mr Jennings 

Hello my name is Mr Jennings. I am a third in department for science. I also run 

the science club each week where we carry out fun experiments. This is my 

fifth year back at Marshland high school, and I have been teaching for thirteen 

years now. In my spare time I train and coach a martial art called Taekwon-do 

which keeps me fit and active and has given me an opportunity to travel the 

world. I am very much looking forward to seeing you all in September, as I know 

its going to be very exciting.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I am Mr Hester, I have worked at Marshland for 3 years as the Head of Music and 

have had a lovely time here; I now spend my life here and it's my second home. 

 I am a self-taught musician and can play the piano, drums, ukulele, and a few 

chords on the guitar. I also compose my own music and am currently writing a 

Caribbean style musical called 'Captain Paige'. 

I was born in North Carolina, USA but nobody ever believes me because I have a 

British accent. I have been in the UK for many years and currently live in 

Cambridge, and I very much enjoy my long drives to school every day. 

Aside from music I enjoy drawing cartoons, graphic design, skateboarding (ouch!), 

astronomy, and large aircrafts, also my favourite chocolate bar is a Wisper Gold. 

I am looking forward to welcoming you to Marshland in September, see you then! 

 

Hello! I am Mr Clark and I am a teacher of English. I have recently joined 

Marshland High School having completed my teacher training at the school and 

liking it so much I decided to stay. In my spare time I enjoy writing and reading, 

as you would expect, but also enjoy board games, video games and cooking. 

 

Mr Hester 

Mr Clark 


